From: Amanda Crump <acrump@ucanr.edu>

Subject: FW: DRAFT DRAFT DRAFT - For your feedback - Carbaryl
Information Request

Date: August 17, 2016 at 11:20:29 AM MST

To: Katie Murray <katie.murray@oregonstate.edu>, Al Fournier
<fournier@cals.arizona.edu>, Cathy Tarutani
<cathy@hpirs.stjohn.hawaii.edu>, Peter Ellsworth
<peterell@cals.arizona.edu>

All,

OPMP would like to know the benefits and economic information on
carbaryl usage in our region. Please send directly to David, Teung, and
Elizabeth and cc me. Katie, | can do California. Thanks!

Keep smilin’,
Amanda

From: "Epstein, David" <David.Epstein@ARS.USDA.GOV>

Date: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 at 5:48 AM

To: "Lynnae Jess (jess@cns.msu.edu)" <jess@cns.msu.edu>,
"sratclif@illinois.edu" <sratclif@illinois.edu>, "Stephen L. Young
(sly27@cornell.edu)" <sly27@cornell.edu>, Amanda Crump
<acrump@ucanr.edu>, "Joe LaForest (laforest@uga.edu)"
<laforest@uga.edu>, Danesha Seth Carley
<Danesha_Carley@ncsu.edu>

Cc: "Chin, Teung" <Teung.Chin@ARS.USDA.GOV>, "Hill2, Elizabeth -
ARS" <Elizabeth.Hill2@ARS.USDA.GOV>

Subject: FW: DRAFT DRAFT DRAFT - For your feedback - Carbaryl
Information Request

Good morning,

Carbaryl is undergoing registration review (https://
www.regulations.gov/document?D=EPA-HQ-
OPP-2010-0230-0001).
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EPA is also currently working on a nationwide
Endangered Species Act (ESA) assessment (biological
evaluations) for carbaryl and the National Marine
Fisheries Service has agreed to complete a final ESA
biological opinion for carbaryl by December 2018.

USDA OPMP is requesting your assistance in gathering
benefits and economic information on carbaryl usage in
your region. Please review the attached Pesticide
Information Request document and respond with
available information by Friday, September 30, to Dr.
Teung Chin, OPMP, with CCs to Elizabeth Hill and David
Epstein. Thank you, in advance for any input you can
provide.

Please see the attached “Screening Level Estimates of
Agricultural Uses of Carbaryl” (EPA, 2009) and Pesticide
Information Request.

Regards, David

David Epstein, Ph.D.

Senior Entomologist, USDA Office of Pest Management Policy
1400 Independence Ave SW

Room 3871 - South Bldg., Mail Stop 0314

Washington, DC 20250-0314

Office: (202) 720-9877

Work Mobile: (202) 603-9142

Personal Mobile: (517) 896-9480

email: david.epstein@ars.usda.gov
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This electronic message contains information generated by the
USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any unauthorized
interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator
to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this
message in error, please notify the sender and delete the email
immediately.



